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The Bulletin  
Your Weekly News Update from The Suthers School  

25 September 2020 Issue 95 

In Brief: 

Our Word of the Week was 

‘bountiful’, one of the words 

featured in Bedrock Learning   

our brilliant new online 

vocabulary learning tool.        

Click here to find out more  

 

 

        

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

ENRICHMENT 2020 GETS UNDERWAY In Brief: 
 

Our Word of the Week was 

‘Bountiful’, one of the words 

featured in Bedrock Learning   

our brilliant new online 

vocabulary learning tool.        

Click here to find out more  

 

CATS Tests 

Year 7s have been completing 

their CATS test this week. Well 

done for all of your hard work 

year 7. 

 

 

COVID-19 Face Mask 

Reminder  

Please ensure your child has a 

face mask every day. 

Washable fabric masks are 

recommended. 

 

 

Looking Ahead  

 

 Monday 28 September  

 VIA Road Safety 

Workshops  

 Wednesday 30 September 

 Virtual Year 7 ‘Meet the     

      Tutor’ event  

 Thursday 8 October 

 Year 6 Virtual Open Event 

 Thursday 9 October 

 #HelloYellow Day Young 

 Minds 

 12-25 October 

 Year 6 Welcome Week 

 

Our 2020-21 Enrichment Programme based on six pillars of personal devel-

opment (Sport, Performance, Creativity, Life Skills, Social Action and Intel-

lectual Challenge) started this week. The students enjoyed football, garden-

ing, basketball, mindfulness, Lego creativity and photography to name a 

few. See below for a glimpse of the range of activities on offer. We look 

forward to seeing this programme expand as the year unfolds. 

To kick-start our plot to pot scheme we would be grateful if you could help 
out by donating or lending any of the following items; hand trowels and 
forks, shovels, wheel barrows, watering cans, rakes , hoes, pallets and tar-
paulin sheets. Please could you bring the items to reception from w/c 28th 
September. If you would like more information please email                                         
contact@suthersschool.co.uk Thank you. 

GARDENING ENRICHMENT PROJECT REQUEST 

Congratulations to Ethan Wroe and Diego Tovar-

Anderson (YR7), Kestra Parkes (YR8), Charlie 

Flockhart (YR9) and Louise Woodward (YR10) 

who have won the Art Star this week for display-

ing hard work and tenacity by producing some 

amazing pieces of work in Art over the past 

week. Well done!  

CELEBRATING ART SUCCESS  

https://bedrocklearning.org/
https://bedrocklearning.org/

